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A Special Meeting of the Northampton Township Board of Supervisors was held on, December 
11, 2018, at 11:45 am. 
 
Members of the Board present were: 
 Barry Moore 
 Eileen Silver 
 Kimberly Rose 
             Frank O’Donnell 
 Adam Selisker 
Others present were: 

Robert Pellegrino, Township Manager 
Joseph Pizzo, Township Solicitor 

 
Chairman Moore stated the purpose of today’s meeting is to interview the following candidates 
for the position of Tax Collector. The Township advertised in the Bucks County Courier Times on 
November 29, 2018, that it would receive resumes through December 7 for the position of Tax 
Collector. Each candidate submitted information on their education and professional work 
experience that they believe qualify them for the position. Each interview will last 
approximately 15 minutes with each Board member having a chance to ask questions. 
 
The candidates interviewed in the following order:  

• Mary Anderson 
• Shannon Brooks 
• Vincent Deon 

 
Chairman Moore announced the appointment will be announced publicly at a meeting on 
Wednesday, December 19, 2018 at 7:30 pm.  

The meeting was adjourned at 12:34 pm. 
       Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 
       Frank O’Donnell, Secretary 
          


